
 

19th November 2019. 
 
 

Reception Nativity 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Reception children would like to invite you to watch their Nativity on Wednesday 18th 
December at 2pm in school.  All the children and staff are working tremendously hard to 
ensure that this is a spectacular event. An event not to be missed!! 
 
Tickets are £1.00 per adult (children are free if they can be seated on a parent’s knee).  All 
families will be allocated 4 tickets initially, with a view to extra tickets being available on 
request.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the school office. 
 
We will also be holding a raffle, tickets to be purchased on the day, and photographs of the 
children may be ordered after the performance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Mrs. Galloway, 
 
 
 
Head teacher.  
 

 
Name _________________________________________ in Reception Class. 
 
 
Wednesday 18th December at 2pm – Number of tickets required __________ 
 
I would like to request _____ extra tickets  
 
 
 

 


